
24 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

This week has seen the conclusion of our GCSE and A Level examinations, much to the relief of our hard-
working Year 11 and Year 13 students.  This has been the first series of public examinations for two years.  
Students are to be commended for the way in which they have conducted themselves throughout the 
exam period.  A special thank you to the exams team, the staff who have supported students throughout 
their exams and their teachers.  
 
Year 11 had a wonderful send off today in their leavers assembly.  It was a particular highlight seeing all 
their Year 7 photos on screen!   I am looking forward to seeing them, all dressed up, at their Prom this 
evening. 
 
Gerrards Cross and Chalfont St Peter Rotary Club Creative Writing competition 
 
Congratulations to the following students who have been awarded 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place in the Gerrards 
Cross and Chalfont St Peter Rotary Club Creative Writing competition. All winners have been awarded 
Amazon vouchers from the Rotary Club 
 
From Year 9 Ella Parslow  – 1st place and Neriah Collis – 2nd place and from Year 11 Katie Hardy – 3rd 
place.  In the Junior category, from Year 8  Yatika Ghandi – 1st place, Year 7 Charlie Finn – 2nd place and 
Thomas Cosrgrove 3rd place  
 
The school week 

The structure of the school week has been carefully reviewed along with the structure of the school day. I 

am pleased to inform you that from the start of next term the school day will return to five lessons per 

day of one hour each.  The school day will remain the same as this year and Wednesday will return to a 

full school day.  
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Principal: Caroline Whitehead  BA (Hons), MEd, NPQH 
 

                                  “Success is an Attitude” 
           We are committed to Keeping Children Safe In Education 

 

http://www.chalfonts.org/


 

 
 
 
 
Many of you may be visiting the Chalfont St Peter Feast Day on Saturday, please visit The Chalfonts 
Community College stalls, where there will be a chocolate tombola run by  PaSTA (The Parent and Student, 
Teacher Association) and a student and staff run stall with games and prizes to be won. Thank you for all 
your generous donations to this event to raise money to benefit our students.  
 
I hope you all have a pleasant weekend ahead.   

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mrs C Whitehead 
Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

 


